
Hello dear friends in Saginaw!  
 
Forgive us please for being  VERY delinquent in writing!  I KNEW that once classes 
started, life would kick into a faster mode, and it has!  Somehow, us old-timers take 
longer to do things (at lease that’s MY excuse)  :-}   We LOVE what we’re doing and are 
SO thankful for the privilege and ability to still be a part of training our young missionary 
candidates, but I must admit --- it takes more out of us now!  I don’t know how many 
times I’ve started letters to you!  I’m so sorry!  We love you dearly and so, SO 
appreciate your gift each month!  It’s truly a HUGE help and blessing!  We have lost a 
couple more supporters due to age and “graduation”!  Graduation heavenward!  Our 
sweet friend and supporter, Helen had supported us fifty dollars for almost 55 
years!!!  That’s amazing, isn’t it!?  And she prayed faithfully for us!   
 
Paul spent a good share of his summer re-vamping the power point for teaching the 
NTM (Ethnos360) History classes.  A big part of what took him so long was researching 
and attaching all the resources for quotes and information used in his 
presentation.  This will allow those in the future that will teach this course will know 
where to find the information.  There’s a whole lot of information to distill down into SIX 
hours and he prayerfully goes about, not just giving out information, but also relating the 
HEART of our “founding fathers” as he tells the stories. 
 
We are a month into our “mentoring ministry” and are TOTALLY enjoying getting to 
know the five couples and three singles in our group.  We’ve been hearing their 
testimonies and love to hear how God has directed them here to the training 
program.  The neat thing is that we have the next two years to be involved in their lives 
and we look forward to what we will learn from them also! 
 
How we pray that this finds each of you well, and rejoicing in the Lord, enjoying sweet 
fellowship together and with Him!  Please know that we appreciate you beyond 
words!  Thank you SO much for your gift each month of $250!  What a huge 
blessing!!!  We think of you often and praise God for your lives. 

Joyfully in His service! 

Faith and Paul Wyma 

 


